
STUDENT NOT CURRENTLY ENROLLED AT 

HURSTVILLE PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Status: Position Offered 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Hurstville Public School 

Forest Road 

HURSTVILLE NSW 2220 

Ph: 02 9587 3963 Fax: 02 9553 8029 

Email: hurstville-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Please accept our congratulations on your child being offered a position in our Year 5 Opportunity 
Class (OC) for 2024. 

We would like to invite you and your child to attend an Orientation Day on Tuesday 28 November 
2023, starting at 9.30am in our school hall. Parents are asked to stay for a brief information 
session. There will be time for any questions you may have, and an opportunity to meet some of 
the teachers. 

Students will spend the Orientation Day finding out about the school, the type of work they will be 
asked to do and the level of commitment that is needed to successfully participate in the OC 
program. They will participate in practical, fun activities which will enable them to meet and 
collaborate with other students and establish friendships. Students should be picked up from our 
school hall at 1 :00pm. They should wear their current school uniform and bring their recess, a 
packed lunch and a bottle of water. 

Parents are also invited to attend an enrolment interview at Hurstville Public School. You will be 
able to book an enrolment interview time for either Tuesday 28 November, Wednesday 29 
November or Thursday 30 November 2023. Bookings will be made using an online booking 
system. Enrolment interviews will take approximately 15 minutes to complete. 

Booking an Enrolment Interview 
www .schoolinterviews.com .au 
Click on 'Make A Booking'. 

Event Code: j5m2v 
Complete details and choose an interview time. 

At this enrolment interview, you will need to provide the following documents; 

• Enrolment form (Please complete prior to enrolment session)
• Australian Passport (or other Passport with Permanent Resident Visa) or Birth Certificate 

and Proof of Australian Citizenship

• Current Utility Bill (proof of address)
• Immunisation Certificate (if enrolling from Non-Government Primary School)

To avoid delays, we request that you complete the enrolment forms prior to your interview time 
and bring along with you, all supporting documentation. Enrolment forms can be downloaded from 
our school website or can be collected from the school office prior to your interview (please allow 
time to complete the form prior to your booking). 

If you are interested in your child joining the school band, a band application form will be available 
for collection during the enrolment interview and can be returned w. en your child commences. 

We look forward to meeting our new students and families. 

MJ/;;J 
Mr Mark Steed 
Principal Acting Deputy Principal 


